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October 9, 1989
Mr. Douglas M. Collins
Acti irector
Radiation Safety and Safeguard
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11 i S
10] Marietta Street, N.W. e
Atlanta, Georgia
Dear Mr. Collins:
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME (400-1)

(Docket No. 030-01183 -- License No. 52-01986-04)

I hereby request a 30 days extension to file a Reply to Notice of
Violation on the above referenced case.
Due to the huracane Hugo and the terrible conditions on which it
left Puerto Rico, ti.e University of Puerto Rico has been closed
for two weeks. The undersigned attorney received copy of the
Notice of Violation on October 9, 1989. Such notice requires
that an answer must be filed within 30 day: of notification,
which is October 12, 1969,
In order to gather the information necessary to reply to the
Notice of Violation such additional time is needed.

Cordially,

Mar 5/ . Pizarfo-Figueroa
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